
 

WHITE MARSH ELEMENTARY IS PROUD TO 

BE A TITLE I SCHOOL 

Important Information for Parents 
 
Under the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) of the Elementary and Secondary 

Education Act (ESEA), White Marsh Elementary School is a Schoolwide Title I 

School, which means that WMES receives supplemental Federal funding based on 

census data and poverty estimates.  

 

At WMES, these Title I funds provide: 

 

● Math Coach 

● Small group instruction 

● Parent resource materials and other family supports 

 

Section 1116 of the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) specifies requirements for 

Parent and Family Engagement in their child’s education.  

 

As part of those requirements, we ask for parent input on our schoolwide plan, 

home school compact, District wide parent engagement plan (located on our 

school’s website under TITLE I), and the spending of parent and family 

engagement funds. 

 

Please review our Parent and Family Engagement Plan and Home/School Compact 

on Frog or on our school homepage. Your comments and feedback are welcome on 

any and all language, layout, content, grammar, graphics, or any other area. 

 

Please make any suggestions you like on the document itself, or by e-mail to 

Principal Kim Seidel at kseidel@talbotschools.org 
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